
White rock Oil & Gas

November 10, 2016

State of New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division 
1625 N. French Drive
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 3>-oZ5'23/87
RE: Letter of Violation - Inspection No. iMAW 1627742650

HOBBS c :;d 

NOV 2 2 2016 

RECEIVED

To Whom It May Concern:

White Rock Oil & Gas, LLC (White Rock) is responding to the Letter of Violation dated October 3, 2016 
for a well sign violation. Corrective action was taken on November 3, 2016 and a well sign was placed 
stating our operator name, lease and well number, footages, unit letter, section, township, range, and API 
number.

As a courtesy, White Rock has attached a photo showing the necessary changes.

If you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please contact me at (214) 981-1415 or via email at 
BKeener@whiterockog.com.

Sincerely,
White Rock Oil & Gas, LLC

Brett Kener 
Region Manager
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